
From: Lee-anne van Heusden <lee-anne.van.heusden@hotmail.com>  
Sent: 04 September 2022 17:49 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: 34 High Street N8 7NX 
  
I am a resident on Rectory Gardens and have seen a notice in the shopfront of 34 High Street N8 7NX 
that an application for a license to sell alcohol is submitted.  
  
As a resident of Rectory Gardens I strongly object to another late night establishment selling alcohol 
on the high street. We have enough anti social behaviour as it is and this would add to it. The local 
area has a lot of young children and late night drinking spilling out into the streets and nearby greens 
in an already problematic area is going to add to the problem. We already have gnrt, the three 
compasses, the tav, the Irish pub and the priory do we need more late establishments on this road? 
Surely this space could be used in a better way. 
  
Kind regards, 
  

Lee-Anne van Heusden 

 
From: csor@talk21.com <csor@talk21.com>  
Sent: 06 September 2022 08:50 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk> 
Subject: Objection to extended licensing hours,34 Hornsey High St 
 

To whom it may concern,  
I should like to make an objection to the application for extended alcohol 
licensing hours at 34 Hornsey High Street London N87NX, now called Le 
Pot De Terre but to be renamed the Moon Lounge.  
The High Street already has premises selling alcohol late into the night.  
The area is predominantly residential and has two schools. There has been 
late night noise and some antisocial behaviour which affects those living in 
the area.  
I believe another late night drinking establishment would only increase these problems for residents.  
Yours faithfully,  
Caroline Soresby  
14 Rectory Gardens N8 7PJ.  

Sent via BT Email App 

 
From: markandanita1 <markandanita1@btinternet.com>  
Sent: 07 September 2022 14:25 
To: Licensing <Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk>; Dalia.Barrett@haringey.gov.uk 
Subject: OBJECTION TO LIVE MUSIC LICENSE EXTENSION 34 HIGH STREET HORNSEY N8 
 
I am writing to formally object to the application to extend the late night and music license at 24 
High Street, Hornsey N8  
 
I am a resident of Rectory Gardens, and have been disturbed by the volume of music and shouting 
from local venues at night. There have been littering, vandalism, fights, drug taking, and attendance 
by the police. 
 
As a school worker, I am up at 6 o’clock on a work day, therefore to have music playing until 
12:45am with associated later departure of customers is unreasonable in a largely residential 

mailto:lee-anne.van.heusden@hotmail.com
mailto:Licensing.Licensing@haringey.gov.uk


area.  The weekend is one thing, during the working week is unacceptable. 
 
Hornsey High Street already has 3-4 late night music licenses within a few meters of each 
other.  Whilst I understand that the Licensing authorities are not expected to act on behalf of local 
residents (who can make their own presentations), I wonder then what the point is of your Local 
Neighbourhood Development Plans and Consultation process? 
 
 Hornsey High Street is specifically NOT designated as a Metropolitan or District Town Centre, using 
your categories.  Haringey has identified the High Street as belonging to the lowest tier - ie a local 
shopping area serving local residents.  Surely the aim of these plans is to make appropriate 
development according to the nature of the High Street and who it serves?  The Local 
Neighbourhood Development Plans should work together with the Licensing Authority to include 
consideration of a cumulative impact policy BEFORE licenses are granted, rather than after when 
evidence of negative impact has been generated but it is too late to change things. 
 
Please consider these points when reviewing the application to extend the late night music license at 
34 High Street Hornsey. 
 
Yours  
 
Anita Chandler 
22 Rectory Gardens N8 7PJ  
 


